
January 2009

Don't Forget it's time to renew 
your membership!!  Call Debbie 
(919)923-7230 if you need a 
membership form!

Save the Date:

Look for the TBC 
group on Facebook!

Winter Party
March 7, 2009, Saturday 
5pm

5/2/09 - 5/9/09 Sat-Sat 
Surround Sound, Rodanthe
Cost:  $128.30

Swap Meet

Tidbits

From US Windsurfing
Windsurfer of the Year 2008!:

Send your newsletter contributions 
(stories, pics, suggestions, sale 
items) to Debbie Hage at 
dehpt2@yahoo.com

www.triangleboardsailing.com

Sat. Mar 7th Winter Party (date 
changed!)
Sat, Mar 21rst Swap Meet
May 2-9 Hatteras Club trip
May 30 th Picnic & Sail Day

At the Moorman's
121 Green Dr
Morrisville, NC 
Potluck...bring your favorite 
dish!  Non-alcoholic drinks 
provided by TBC. BYOB.
Directions: From I-40, Take 
Aviation Pkwy exit 285 going 
Southwest; Turn right on 
Chapel Hill Rd/NC-54; Turn 
right on Green Rd.  Call debbie 
w/questions 923-7230

 per person 
(based on 90% occupancy)
Ammenities: 
5 bedroom: Q/Q/Q/2S/2, 5baths
7 CTV, 2 DVD, 1 VCR, Fax, 
Stereo w/ CD, Wind gauge,  
Concrete drive w/ underhouse entry 

Lockable storage w/board racks 
tennis,  Wireless Internet access
No smoking 
6 person hot tub 
Unlimited video rentals 

B -ball goal; Charcoal grill 
B oardwalk/direct access to  sound 
Linens provided and beds made upon 
your arrival 

Send checks to TBC, P.O. Box 
662, Cary, NC 27513...First 
come, first serve!

March 21, 2009, Saturday 10am-
noon
Hosted at Howard Adriance's:
204 Tattenhall Dr
Cary, NC 
Directions:
US1 South (exit 293 off of I-40) to 
Ten-Ten Rd exit. Right off exit; 
Stay straight to go onto Penny Rd; 
Take right on Tattenhall Dr.
Bring lots of gear to swap or sell!  
Bring lots of money to buy!

Don't forget to support US 
Windsurfing!  TBC is a dues paid 
member of   
http://www.uswindsurfing.org

A super cool waterproof camera
http://www.goprocamera.com/

Thanks for sharing Donn!

Craig Bergh of the Midwest 
Speed Quest!  Craig Bergh of 
Worthington, MN has spent the 
last four years putting the US
on the map for speed sailing. 
Each summer for the past 4 
years Craig has offered his time 
and expertise, inviting sailors 
from far and wide. To increase 
the attractiveness of this effort, 
all sailors receive free use of

Visit our website at 

May Trip
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